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New addition to the ADAC Formula 4 field: PHM Racing to run four 
cars 
 

• Berlin-based team looking forward to first season in ADAC Formula 4 
• Racing team already has experience with the new generation of car 

 

Munich. ADAC Formula 4 has a new addition: PHM Racing will start in the ADAC’s high-speed school for 
the first time in 2022. The team from Berlin, which was formed last year, will run four brand-new 
Tatuus cars in the junior series. The new ADAC Formula 4 season gets underway from 22nd to 24th 
April at the Formula 1 circuit at Spa-Francorchamps (Belgium), and will feature the new generation of 
Formula 4 race car for the first time.  
 
PHM Racing will make its ADAC Formula 4 debut this season. During the winter months, owner Paul 
Müller’s team gained initial experience with the new generation of car. Over the turn of the year, three 
cars started in the Formula 4 championship in the United Arab Emirates, with the team and its drivers 
claiming three victories. 
 
The team has increased its contingent to four cars for ADAC Formula 4. The Berlin-based outfit will 
announce at a later date who will take their place in the cockpit for PHM Racing at the season-opener. 
As well as the ‘Ardennes Rollercoaster’, the motorsport stars of tomorrow can also look forward to an 
outing at another current Formula 1 track – Circuit Zandvoort. The Nürburgring and the 
Hockenheimring have also hosted the pinnacle of motorsport in the past. 
 

ADAC Formula 4 calendar 
22. – 24.04.2022 Spa-Franchorchamps / B 24h Series 
13. – 15.05.2022 Hockenheimring 24h Series 
24. – 26.06.2022 Circuit Zandvoort / NL ADAC GT Masters 
05. – 07.08.2022 Nürburgring ADAC GT Masters 
19. – 21.08.2022 Lausitzring ADAC GT Masters 
14. – 16.10.2022 Nürburgring ADAC Racing Weekend 
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